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May 31, 2011 
 
        
 
 
Melissa Stallman 
384 Earl Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 

Via email: cathelp@yahoo.com 
 

 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 384 Earl Street 
 
Dear Ms. Stallman: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 24, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer granting until June 7, 2011 to vacate the property.   The 
recommendation to remove or repair the building is forthcoming. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 15, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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